
Christina Stacey - Re: Permit #2265 - 144 Craigie St 

Christina,

Approximately 14'6". Let me known if you need anything else and thank you, -Jonathan Lobozzo 

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 30, 2015, at 4:09 PM, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Hi Jonathan,

I'm in the process of reviewing the above-referenced permit and everything looks fine.  
Before I sign off, could you just let me know what the approximate height of the new 
addition will be, from grade to roof peak?

Thanks,
Chris

Christina Stacey
Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland
389 Congress St.
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

From: Jonathan Lobozzo <jglobozzo@gmail.com>
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/30/2015 4:16 PM
Subject: Re: Permit #2265 - 144 Craigie St
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